
 

 

 

GEORGIAN AIRWAYS HAS INAUGURATED 

THE ROUTE BETWEEN MILAN BERGAMO AND TBILISI 

On Friday 23 June, Milan Bergamo Airport welcomed the first flight from Tbilisi, the capital of 

Georgia, operated by the airline Georgian Airways. 

The new route, the only one offering a direct flight between Italy and Tbilisi, will run on a twice-

weekly basis, every Tuesday and Friday, with a Boeing 737-700 set up with 12 Business Class seats 

and 121 Economy seats. 

This is the 143rd destination for the 2023 summer season from Milan Bergamo Airport, while 

Georgia has become the 40th country to join the network of destinations, and Georgian Airways the 

22nd airline to operate from the airport. 

The route allows for a series of connections to destinations in bordering countries, such as 

Yerevan, the capital of Armenia. 

 


